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The U.S.-based National Environmental Health Association (NEHA) is pleased to announce the release 
of its new logo, the first in over 40 years.  The new design reflects the continued maturation of the 
Association and the profession. The bursting pedals signify a new era of environmental health, while 
the position of the pedals over the “eh” letters represent the shelter NEHA provides to the workforce 
through advocacy, education, and community. The bespoke, lower-case font is meant to convey the 
humble, service-oriented nature of the profession. Finally, the range of blue colored pedals 
acknowledges the importance of including diverse perspectives, practitioners, and experience to 
address the environmental challenges of today and beyond. You are encouraged to visit their new 
website at www.neha.org. 
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